----Original Message----

From: Gordon de Lang [mailto:gdelpasa@earthlink.net]

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2002 5:30 PM

To: Sid Tyler

Cc: Pam Thyret; Bill Bogaard

Subject: CDC Dear Sid.

This past August, I completed three years as a member of the Community Development Committee representing District 7. As you know, this past year I have also served as chair. During this period, I have learned a great deal about City government, redevelopment, and housing. I have met many dedicated people in the community and on City staff who are working hard for the citizens of Pasadena. As a team, we have accomplished a great deal but more work remains. I have also enjoyed my time on the Mayor's City Center Implementation Task Force which has been a particularly rewarding experience working under the leadership of Katie Nack.

It is now time to give someone else the opportunity to experience this role and to make a contribution to the CDC. For the first time in recent memory, we have a full complement of members. We also have a good leadership team with Vice Chair Wendy Cobleigh. As such, I would like to schedule some time with you to discuss an orderly transition. Perhaps we can do this over coffee this week or next.

Sid, I want to thank you for the opportunity to learn a great deal over these past three years and to experience first hand the important blend of community involvement and City government. I hope that there will be other areas in which I can make a contribution going forward.

Kindest regards,

Gordon

Gordon M. de Lang 1107 Arden Road Pasadena, CA 91106 626-643-2171 626-844-6477 fax gdelpasa@earthlink.net